
General Meeting 
September 15, 2010 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:35 pm.  Sign In sheet went around and the minutes from 
the last meeting were approved by Gunther and seconded by Tony. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Patrick McGrath 

• Patrick gave a financial update.   
• Patrick will compare this years P&L to past years  
 

1st Vice President – Intramurals:  Ed Jardell     
• No update 

 
2nd Vice President – Travel:  Gunther Nugent 
 

• Gunther rescheduled 12 games because they were early on Sunday mornings and 
we don’t want to have players choosing between games and church. 

• Fall program needs volunteers from 2-4pm on 9/18/10.  Frank, Tony, Ed and 
George volunteered to attend and help Gunther. 

• Gunther would like to create tournament teams for 8, 10 and 12 year olds who 
registered for the fall program. 

• Coaches please send Gunther an E-mail with all tournament entries. 
• PYSA will not sponsor a table at the Inter-County 50th Anniversary Party. 
• Ceasar Clinics (if club sanctioned) 

o Ceasar needs to be insured  
o If he makes over $600.00 then a 1099 needs to be issued. 
 

   
Head Coach/Referee:  Chuck Kulesza 
  

• No update 
 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  George Baxavaneos  
  

• No Update 
 
Equipment Manager:  Mark Naylon 

• Uniforms are complete except for pee-wees. 
• Mark needs to order ice packs. 
• We are going to wait to order paint and game balls 

 
Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 

• Bill would like to thank everyone who helped get the passes created and 
registered. 



 
Secretery:  Tony Romeo 

• No Update. 
 

President’s Report:  Frank Demas 
• No update 

 
Old Business 
The over 30’s are having trouble finding times to play.  The time slots are Friday nights 
or Saturday mornings.   
 
New Business 
 Men’s team is trying to get a night game at Papa Yoder field.  Frank would like to 
encourage all teams to attend  

 
 
Motion was made to adjourn by Tony, seconded by Frank at 8:30 pm 
. 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


